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HJI's 3rd International Conference

The HJ International Graduate School for Peace and Public Leadership convened its
3rd International Conference, at the New Yorker Hotel from August 1-3, on “Addressing
Root Causes to Contemporary Threats to Religious Freedom.” The conference brought
together approximately twenty scholars—both Unificationists and non-Unificationists—
to discuss and reflect on this critical issue. The research and insights shared by the

participants will be compiled into a forthcoming publication.

For more information about HJI, email admissions@ hji.edu

To apply to HJI click here












